
Omaha Camera Club Board Meeting 

01/12/21; 7:00 pm 

Online via Zoom 

 

Present: Don Otis, Chris Amberg, Donna Gray, Dorothy Sansom, Larry Headley, Larry Schmidt, Eva 

Lovas 

 

Discussions: 

 

1. Board discussed the  revisions of Bylaws, the process continues. 

 

2. Board discussed the authorization to pay honorarium to the future outside speakers of the programs. 

Dorothy Sansom made a motion to pay honorarium up to $100, Donna gray seconded it. 

All in favor. 

 

3. Website redesign 

Don Otis reported the progress of redesigning the website. Committee of the website design (Dorothy 

Sansom, John Kugler, Don Otis, Eva Lovas ) consulted with Marty Welter, a photographer and web 

designer about the changes and new features  the club would like to see. 

Costs can be around $7-800 for the start and there would be a yearly maintenance fee for $150.00. 

Marty offered free tutoring to any club member about maintaining the website. 

Donna Gray suggested to look around and ask other web designers. 

Dorothy suggested if someone finds a good website, look after the designer. 

 

4. Larry Headley reported about a possibility to get free judging from PSA. 

PSA’s judges are able to give critique for up to 30 photos a time. Board members suggested to use this 

opportunity for judging one of the monthly club digital competition, sending 2 categories at once for 

PSA judging. Turn around is 3-4 weeks.  He will get more details. 

 

5. Open officer positions: 

N4C chair for print competition (undecided, since the club has not participated previously) 

Webmaster; FB admin.  

All positions are in need of a “back up” person. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

Note taker: Eva Lovas - secretary 


